Atlantic Academy Primary











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents.

It's certainly been another busy week at Atlantic with our Enrichment clubs up and running and school trips taking place.

Enrichment

We have had a fantastic number of students signing up for our Enrichment clubs and have been delighted in the activities that are taking place. If your child no longer wishes to attend the Enrichment club they have selected please do let us know, we have waiting lists for many of the clubs and want to offer any unused spaces to students waiting.

Portland Castle Trip

Last Monday, our Year 5 students spent the day at Portland Castle. They started their day with a mammoth walk from Atlantic Academy; the trip took them weaving through the quarries and enjoying the sight of the sculpture park. Once they arrived at the Castle, the students spent the day learning about the history of Portland Castle and the important role our Island played with many Historical Monarchs. How lucky are we to have such amazing locations right on our doorstep!







Dorchester Museum

It wasn't just Year 5 who have been out and about this week, Year 4 were the second of our year groups to take a trip to Dorchester Museum. The pupils spent the day learning all about The Romans. They excavated real Roman artefacts, visited a Roman Town House and learnt how the Romans made mosaics.







We are so pleased our full trips and events program can be up and running again and can't wait to be sharing many more activities with you all over the coming weeks.

Miss Heppell

Friday 28th January

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, please click here

Heroes of the Week

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

February

Ist - Chinese New Year Celebrations 8th - E-Safety Day

March

3rd - World Book Day 11th - Y4 Chocolate Factory Visit 14th British Science Week Begins 14th - Y5 Bournemouth

University Animate Me 15th - Y6 Bournemouth University Future Me 22nd - Book Fair 30th - Y5 Radipole RSPB

31st - Sing Up Day

Please ensure school visit consent is ticked on the SIMS parent app to ensure trip permission is granted.